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Dear Sabine: 
I received your fax regarding my essay in the Biennial catalog. By the 
end of the first week of August, I meant this week -well the first 
draft is complete- I will finish the text on Friday. It will come back 
from the editor on Wednesday the 16th. You would receive a clean copy 
on Thursday the 17th. The essay will not be published in the States in 
this form, and it will not appear in any other publication before the 
Biennial Catalog comes out. 
I look forward to hearing more news from you regarding the panels. 
There is a good chance that I will be in Kiev, Ukraine for a curators 
workshop between October 29 and November 2, and I postponed my Nov 9 
lecture to the 16th. It may just be be economical to fly me Kiev-
Istanbul-NY.  
Good luck and best regards 
Vasif Kortun 

	


